Duke POwER GOMPANY

P.O. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.C, 28242

TELEPHONF
(704) 373-4831

June 4, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr. Denton:

In a recent inspection of the Emergency Plans for Catawba, it was noted that
certain procedures were not appropriately referenced in the Crisis Management
Plan. The six specific procedures are:

RP/0/B/5000/11 - Offsite Do<e Projections without OAC

HP/0/B/1009/06 - Alternative Method for Determining Dose Rate within the
Reactor Building

HP/0/B/1009/12 - Quantifying Gaseous Releases through Steam Relief Valves
under Post-Accident Conditions

HP/0/B/1009/13 - Offsite Dose Projection - Uncontrolled Release of Gaseous
Radioactive Material through the Unit Vent

HP/0/B/1009/14 - Offsite Dose Projection - Uncontrolled Release of Liquid
Radioactive Material

HP/0/B/1009/15 - Offsite Dose Projection - Uncontrolled Release of Gaseous
Radioactive Material Other than through the Unit Vent

Please be advised that these procedures have been written and are contained
in the Catawba Nuclear Station - Emergency Plan Implementing Procedures. The
appropriate references to these procedures in the Crisis Management Plan will
be included in the next revision to that document.

Very truly yours,

Hal B. Tucker
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cc:

Mr. James P. 0O'Reilly, Regional Administrator

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station

Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.
Attorney-at-Law

P. 0. Box 12097

Charleston, South Carolina 29412

Palmetto Alliance
21354 Devine Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29205

Mr. Jesse L. Riley

Carolina Environmental Study Group
854 Henley Place

Charlotte, North Carolina 28207



